
 

 

Uniform 
Please note that the sweatshirt 
hoodies are only to be worn for PE 
and not a substitute for the school 
jumper/school cardigan which 
should be worn as part of the school 
uniform. 

 

 
 

 
24th October 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As we come to the end of the Autumn half term, I have a few notices for you. 
 
 

REMAINING INSET Days 
May I remind you that the school is 
closed for staff training on  
Monday 4th November 2024 
Friday 23rd May 2025 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22rd July 2025 
 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2024 
We are celebrating Anti-bullying week during the week of Monday 

11th November. The theme is ‘Choose Respect’.  This fit in perfectly with our 
school values. The children will be focusing on the theme during assemblies and 
in class. On Tuesday 12th November we will be having our odd sock day to help 
us remember that it's okay to be different and to stand up against bullying and 
discrimination. Children can wear odd socks to school. If they wear tights, they 
can wear their odd socks over their tights.  

Littlehampton & District Foodbank 
 
Our Harvest donation of 279kg was 
gratefully received.  The foodbank 
has already provided food for 2,196 
people across the local area in the 
first 9 months of this year.  More 
than a third of these are children. 
 
We thank parents and carers for all 
the donations brought in to school 
during Harvest to help this amazing 
project. 

Remembrance Ceremony 
We will be holding our Act 
of Remembrance in the 
upper playground at school 
on Monday 11th November 
at 11am. All parents are 
warmly invited to attend 
this brief ceremony - please 
arrive at school no later 
than 10.50am. 
 

PTA 
A huge thank you to Ellie 
Bransden and Lucy Woods 
for all their hard work with 
the PTA.  We are so grateful 
for all the events and funds 
raised over the years. 



 

 

 

  

Additional Funding Support 
If you are receiving benefits, your children may be eligible for additional funding whilst at school. This funding is 
extremely valuable in supporting children and their families in accessing activities, learning opportunities and we 
would really appreciate you checking your eligibility online by following the Free School Meal Application process 
here:-
https://www.stmargaretsprimary.org.uk/_data/site/305/pg/114/FreeSchoolMealApplicationProcessforParents12.pdf 
A letter giving more information regarding Pupil Premium and free school meals can be found on our website. 

 

School Absence 
Absence for any reason, please notify the 
school office either by phone 01903 785416 
or email 
school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk 
May I remind you that Headteachers are 
NOT allowed by law to authorise absence in 
term time except for 'exceptional 
circumstances.' Children are in school for 
190 days per year. Holidays in term time 
cannot be included as 'exceptional 
circumstances' except in very rare cases. As 
such Headteachers are not permitted to 
authorise such absences and the Local 
Authority (NOT the school) may issue a fine. 
In the exceptional case where you may 
have to request absence from school please 
complete the form available on the school's 
website or from the school office at least 
one month in advance of the first  date of 
absence.  
 

https://www.stmargaretsprimary.org.uk/_data/site/305/pg/114/FreeSchoolMealApplicationProcessforParents12.pdf
mailto:school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk


 

 

 

  

Would you like to join our PTA? 
  
We always welcome new faces, and new ideas. 
 
We appreciate everybody has busy lives but even a 
few hours every now and again to help our PTA would 
be gratefully appreciated. 
 
If you are interested please contact 
pta@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk or come and speak to 
the school office. 

 

Looking for things to do over Half 
Term 

 
Look at 

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/v
isit/50-things 

 

50 Things to do before you’re 11¾ 

Is your child a budding author?  
If so then "write a story you would love to 
read!" BBC's 500 words, the UK's largest 
children's writing competition for children 
aged 5-11, is open for entries now! With two 
age categories: 5-7 year olds and 8-11 year 
olds, children are invited to write a story, 
in no more than 500 words that they would 
like to read. It's all about creativity, 
imagination and originality: spelling, 
punctuation and grammar are not marked! 
Submit before the competition closes at 9pm 
on Friday 8th November 2024. 
  
Please find attached more information about 
the competition and how to enter. If you do 
enter, make sure you send us a copy of your 
story entry too! 
 

Cool Milk 
 
Is your child over the age of 5 and would 
like to have milk in school? 
If so please sign up to Cool Milk at a 
subsidised cost by registering your child at 
www.coolmilk.com/register. 
 
If your child is under the age of 5 they will 
continue to receive free school milk until 
their 5th birthday. 

mailto:pta@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk
https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/visit/50-things
https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/visit/50-things
http://www.coolmilk.com/register


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Online Monster Phonics Book Fair 
Keep your eyes peeled for an online Monster 
Phonics Book Fair.  The bookings window will 
open on Monday 4th November and close on 
Friday 29th November.  The school will receive 
20% of the total number of orders placed. 
Further details to follow via ParentMail. 



 

 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY – Autumn Term 2024 
 

Date Time Event 

Monday 28rd  – Friday 1st 
November 

 Half Term 

   

Monday 4th November All day INSET DAY School Closed 

Tuesday 5th November 6.00pm Year 6 Cobnor Presentation 

Friday 8th November Pm Kite Surfer assembly and 
demonstration during the 
afternoon 

Monday 11th November 11.00am Remembrance Service – all 
welcome 

Thursday 14th November Am Year 2 Little Big Sing at East 
Preston School 

Tuesday 19th November 6.00pm Year 4 Dalesdown 
Presentation  

Friday 29th November pm Year 4 Music performances 
(further details to follow) 

Wednesday 4th December All day Flu Vaccinations in school 

Friday 6th December All day Year 2 Kindness Carnival 
(further details to follow) 

Monday 9th December 9.15am 
 
10.00am 
 

Years 4, 5 and 6 Church 
Service at St Margaret’s 
Church (Parents invited to 
attend) 
Years 1, 2 and 3 Church 
Service at St Margaret’s 
Church (Parents invited to 
attend) 

Tuesday 10th December 1.30pm Year 1 and 2 Christmas play to 
parents and carers 

Wednesday 11th December 9.30am 
2.30pm 

Year 1 and 2 Christmas play to 
parents and carers 
EYFS Christmas Nativity to 
parents  

Friday 13th December pm Rocksteady Concert to 
participating children 

Monday 16th December  Chartwells Christmas Lunch 
(will be available to book after 
half term) 

Wednesday 18th December 8.40am – 
9.15am 
 
6.30pm 

Parents and Carers drop in for 
our “Create” project in the 
school hall (further details to 
follow) 
 
Carols in the car park 

Friday 20th December  Last Day of School 

First day back after Christmas is Monday 6th January 2025 

Items highlighted in red are new or amended dates 

And finally …. After a busy half term we wish everyone a safe and restful break.  We look forward to seeing you on 
Tuesday 5th November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 

 


